
 
 

WE WANT YOUR CANDY! 

NOVEMBER 1, 2019 
 

This year, Pasadena PTA is teaming up with  

Dr. Steven Boral, First Class Orthodontics, for our annual 

Halloween candy collection. 

Dr. Boral will take your leftover candy and donate it directly army 

bases in the surrounding area. 
 

 

   

 

Donated candy should be wrapped and sent to school in a knotted 

bag.  Remind children that opening, eating, and sharing candy on 

the bus or in school is not permitted. The collection bin will be in 

the lobby and donations will be accepted for  

one day only NOVEMBER 1,2019.               


